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The NCIMS Technical Engineering and Review Committee subgroup on AMIs participated on 6 conference calls in the 3rd quarter.
Major items addressed:
· Worked to modify the specific sections of Appendix H (computer requirements) that are refer to AMIs and their controls
· Modified Section 7 to include all information pertaining to AMIs
· Worked to incorporate M-I-14-8 supplement 2, other applicable M-Is and any FDA Q and A information into PMO Section 7. 
· Modified requirement for valving between CIP and product in AMIs
The subgroup continues to meet as often as possible to work through remaining items that need reviewed.

Notes respectfully admitted by Helen Piotter – Vice Chair


